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PRISM

Pediatric Research in
Sports Medicine Society

Dear Gretchen D. Oliver, PhD, FACSM, ATC,

On behalf of the 2018 Scientific Program Committee of the Pediatric Research in Sports Medicine Society (PRiSM), it is
our pleasure to inform you that your abstract titted "DIFFERENCES IN SEGMENTAL SPEEDS AS A FUNCTION OF
MATURATION IN YOUTH BASEBALL PITCHERS" has been accepted for a Scientific Poster Presentation during the
PRiSM 5" Annual Meeting in Plantation, Florida, January 25-27, 2018.

Please reply to this notification by September 25, 2017 with your acceptance to present this Scientific Poster.

PRiSM Scientific Poster Displays

Scientific Posters must be displayed as traditional posters (on bulletin boards) January 25 through January 27, 2018.

All Presenters must register for the meeting and pay the required registration fee. Remember that by accepting this
invitation to present, you agree that you are available and able to attend the meeting.

Registration for the 2018 Annual Meeting will open soon. Please watch for an email with additional details.

We look forward to another successful meeting in Florida and greatly appreciate your significant contribution to the
scientific program.

Sincerely,

James Carey, MD, MPH
2018 Scientific Program Chair

Ted Ganley, MD
18t Vice President
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